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Loving one another. Learning for our future. 

SPECIAL DATES 

 Polling Day - 6th 

May -school closed 

for pupils 

 New term begins –

Monday 19th April 

‘Our school community is inspired by the parable of the Good Samaritan from the Bible (Luke 10:25-37), 

where we are encouraged to love one another with courage and compassion.  Through friendship, 

kindness and thoughtfulness, we will nurture each other to learn and  flourish as individuals.’ 

St Cuthbert with St Matthias CE School 

Holy Week in St Cuthbert 

Our glorious RE cor-

ners and our window 

art telling the Easter 

story from each 

class.  

Today St Cuthbert chil-

dren looked absolutely 

gorgeous with their fabu-

lous Easter Bonnets. 



 

ST Cuthbert with St 

Matthias  

Church of         England  

Primary School 

Originally founded as a 

choir school for St     

Matthias Church, our 

school has a rich         

heritage of education 

within the context of a 

Christian framework. 

Our school can look back 

at over a century of 

providing an         excel-

lent education for the 

children of our          

community. We have 

the highest expectations 

of each one of our chil-

dren and we work to 

ensure that every child 

leaves our school having 

gained all the important 

skills and knowledge 

that will help them be-

come successful in their  

future life. 

St Cuthbert with    
St Matthias CE 

School 
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Answer to last week’s puzzle. 

Polite Reminder 

Can parents please remember to book for Play Centre at least one 

day in advance (during school hours) or contact the school to check 

availability if it’s an emergency. Thank you.  

Well Done   

Hareem Y4 and Serena 
Y4 for getting the 
right answer for 
last week’s 

puzzle. 

Puzzle time 

HEADTEACHER’S LETTER 

Dear St Cuthbert children and parents, 

We have a mid-week mini newsletter today, just big enough for sending home our very best wishes 

to our St Cuthbert families for a 

safe and relaxing April holiday. 

To our families celebrating East-

er this weekend, our very best 

wishes for a Blessed Easter.  

And what an incredible number of Easter bonnets we had arriving at school today - thank you to 

our families for supporting this project.  

We were able to enjoy a wonderful (socially-distanced) Easter bonnet parade outdoors, all admir-

ing these beautifully made bonnets! 

As we head into our holidays, we would like to share, as a reminder, these three golden rules with 

our children to enable us to remain safe and healthy over the holidays: 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU! 

Finally, we look forward to seeing you back with us on Monday 

19th April, with current starting and pick-up time slots still in 

place for our summer term. 

With best wishes, 

Gill Putterill and the St Cuthbert Teaching Team 

"In this life we cannot do great things. We can only do small 

things with great love."   Mother Teresa 

Please stay safe 

online… 

Please stay safe on 

London streets, re-

membering golden 

rules about crossing 

busy roads… 

Please take plenty 

of minutes out-

doors, in our long-

er spring daylight 

hours… 

Reminder 

If your child is absent, 

please inform the school 

office each day of the    

absence. 

Thank you! 

Good Bye! 

Today we say thank you and good 

bye to Miss Gripari, our wonderful 

Year 1 student teacher who has been 

teaching our Year 1 pupils. We wish 

you all the best for your future teach-

ing career. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


